
 

You’re Invited! 

 

Helper Appreciation Tea 
 

 

We would like to take some time to show our appreciation to all the family helpers outside of school (i.e. 
nannies, cooks, cleaners, drivers, etc.) that put so much time and energy into caring for our TIS students. 
The Helper Appreciation Tea will take place on Tuesday, November 17th 2015  from 1:30-3:00pm  in 
the large Multi-Purpose Room (MPR).  

Please R.S.V.P by Friday, November 13th 2015 to kaylene.andriuk@tis.edu.mo. 

 
 


